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Motorsport UK Bambino Race Championship 
(Championship Permit Number:  CH2019/K015) 

Championship Bulletin No 02 

At the second round of the Motorsport UK Bambino Race Championship held at 3 Sisters 
25/26 May there were a number of drivers who were found to be in Breach of 2.2.1 of the 
Championship regulations: 

2.2.1. ALL competitors, and their equipment, are forbidden to practice or use the circuit in 
any type of kart on the Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday (unless specified 
as an official MOTORSPORTUK Bambino Championship practice day) prior to the meeting. 
Any competitor reported or deemed to have done so, by an official of the organising club or 
Zip Kart, may be excluded from the meeting. 

This matter was referred to the Championship Stewards who concluded that each 
transgressing driver would receive a 50% deduction of championship points from that 
meeting, which in itself is suspended until the end of the championship season.  Should 
these drivers be found to breach 2.2.1 again before the end of the 2019 championship the 
penalty points deduction from Round 2 will automatically be imposed and the matter referred 
to the Championship Stewards for consideration of any further penalty. 

 Date: 5th July 2019 

Grant Munro 
Championship Co-ordinator 


